
Suzy Harrington, D.N.P., RN, MCHES®
Health and Well-Being Executive

Houston, Texas

Suzy Harrington is a visionary leader in interdisciplinary health and 
well-being, dedicated to empowering communities, professionals, and 
students. With a doctor of nursing practice degree from Rush University 
and a master of science degree in health services from California 
College for Health Sciences, she consistently advances health promo-
tion and population health initiatives. Dr. Harrington has served as 
assistant vice-president for workforce well-being at Texas Children’s 
Hospital, fostering a culture of well-being among employees. At the 
University of Houston, she was assistant vice-president for student 
affairs and enrollment, enhancing student health services and well-
being programs. At Georgia Institute of Technology, she led strategic 
initiatives as executive director of health & well-being, transforming 
campus health services. As chief wellness officer at Oklahoma State 
University, she developed the nationally recognized OSU Wellness 
Strategy model, branding OSU as “America’s Healthiest Campus.” Dr. 
Harrington’s contributions to the American Nurses Association include 
developing national standards for health and safety in nursing. Her 
leadership extends to academic roles, teaching health promotion pro-
grams at Independence University and Capella University. She is 
nationally recognized for her expertise, serving on numerous profes-
sional committees and task forces, including the U.S. Health Promoting 
Campuses Network and the American College Health Association.


